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Kinh gti: Quy Cuw dan,

Loi dau tién, Ban Quan Ly Toa Nha (BQLTN) xin gti 101
chao va 1di chidc stc khoe dén Quy Cu dan.

Mot ndm 2022 da khép lai v6i nhiéu thing trim va cung bac
cdm xtc, BQLTN rat vinh hanh khi dwgc dong hanh ciing
Quy Cu dan trai qua mot ndm day thdch thic va khé khin.
Vé6i muc tiéu xay dung va mang dén chit lwgng dich vu t6t
nhat cho tda nha. Sy yéu mén va niém tin ctia Quy Cu dan la
thanh twu 16n nhat ma BQLTN chiing t6i dat dwoc trong qua
trinh phét trién.

BQLTN xin tri 4n va trin trong giti 161 cdm on chan thanh vé
sy quan tam, hd trg ciia Quy Cu dan. Ching tdi tin va hi vong
ring, trong thoi gian téi s& ti€p tuc nhan dwgc sy quan tam,
gidp do cua Quy Cu dan.

Kinh chic Quy Cuw dan that nhiéu sttc khde, binh an va hanh
phic.

Tran Trong

BAN QUAN LY TOA NHA
TRUGNG BAN
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Dear Residents,

First of all, the Building Management Office (BMO) would
like to send greetings and best wishes to the residents.

A year 2022 has ended with many ups and downs and
emotional frames, BMO is honored to have accompanied
residents through a difficult and challenging year.

With the goal of building and bringing the best service quality
to the building. The love and trust of our residents is the
greatest achievement that our BMO has achieved in the
development process.

BMO would like to express our gratitude and sincere thanks
for the concern and support of the Residents. We believe and
hope that, in the coming time, we will continue to receive the
attention and help of our residents.

Wishing you a lot of health, peace and happiness.

Thank you and best regards,

THE BUILDING MANAGEMENT OFFICE
PROPERTY MANAGER
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